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Erie Niagara Chapter News: June 2022
The Erie Niagara chapter had their installation of officers on June 29, 2022. History was made as

the President’s gavel passed from one woman to another for the first time in the chapter’s history.
Congratulations to Rosaleen B. Nogle, PE!

Muffett Mauche George, PE passed the gavel to Rosaleen B. Nogle, PE, as Chapter Past
President's Rosanne Frandina, PE, LS and Dolores Funke, PE joined in.
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